
 

 

 

Invitation – Project CONNEXIO 

January 22, 2019 until January 23, 2019 

 

We hereby invite you to our conference and specially to participate at our panel discussion of 

the Project CONNEXIO – a cooperation project between the student unions of the University 

of Applied Sciences Burgenland and of the University of Juraj Dobrila, Pula. 

 

Topic of the panel discussion:  

Croatia and the opening up to the European labor market 

It is planed that the Discussion is going to be held in English – if this would be the reason 

why you don’t want to participate, please contact us 

 

Time: 

January 22, 2019: Start at 10:30 until appx. 13:00 

 

Place: 

Fachhochschule Burgenland Campus 1, 7000 Eisenstadt 

 

Target Group: 

Students (from Austria and Croatia), Pupils and everyone who is interested 

 

We would appreciate if it is possible for you to attend our panel discussion. 

Therefore we would need the information about your participation until Novem-

ber 19, 2018.  

 

 

 

Feel free to contact us if you have questions regarding this invitation.  

See you at the conference! 

Christian, Christoph, Aline and Ana 


